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Date:

Dear (insert name here)
We are writing to you to invite you to take part in a research study, because low mood is common in people with cancer and we may be able to help. The study is called the CanTalk Study and it is looking to compare usual treatment with a talking therapy to see which is more helpful to improve mood in people with cancer 

It is important to read the information sheet enclosed first as it explains why the research is being done and what it will involve. 
For more information on the CanTalk study or to discuss it further please contact the researcher at your GP surgery/ Oncology clinic below  

Name……………………………………………………………..
GP surgery/ Oncology clinic……………………………………..                                                           

Telephone………………………………………………………….

Kind regards

(insert signature here)

--(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------(--
If you are interested in taking part in the initial screening assessment for the CanTalk study please return the reply slip below with your contact details in the enclosed stamped addressed envelope and someone will contact you to arrange an initial assessment to see if you are a suitable candidate for the study.
Name………………………………………………………………………….. 

Telephone……………………………………………………………………..
Email………………………………………………………………………….

I agree to take part in the initial screening assessment for the CanTalk study        FORMCHECKBOX 
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